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Internal Review reinstates Trainer’s licence  

The licence of Cairns thoroughbred Trainer Alwyn Bailey has been reinstated at Internal Review. 

Mr Bailey’s licence to train was suspended by the Queensland Racing Integrity Commission 
effective on 23 October 2018 based on a pending animal welfare criminal charge which allegedly 
breached a condition of his licence and his suitability as a licensee. 

Mr Bailey sought an internal review of his suspension and the internal reviewer has found in his 
favour in the interests of procedural fairness and natural justice and set aside the decision to 
suspend his licence. 

ENDS. 
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